
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  18th February 2022 

Our Learning 
English  

We have now completed writing our story “The Happy Phar-
aoh”. We have been very busy this week with our pink pens, 

editing our writing and making the final touches!  

Maths  

This week, we have focused on counting pounds and pence. 
Next week, we will move on to adding and subtracting money, 
as well as converting pounds and pence. We have really en-
joyed exploring money in our practical lessons!  

 History 

In History, we have been exploring Ancient Egyptian beliefs. 
We learned all about the journey to the Afterlife, and the dif-
ferent challenges they faced on this journey. We then wrote 

our own diary entries detailing the amazing discoveries when 
we entered an Ancient Egyptian tomb! Ask your child what 

they found inside the tomb.  

 
RE 

In Religious Education, we have completed our enquiries into 
whether visiting the River Ganges would be important to a 

Hindu and a non-Hindu. We have explored what we would feel 
if we were a Pilgrim to the River Ganges, compared to a resi-
dent or a tourist. We have really enjoyed learning about the 

importance of the River Ganges to Hindus!  
 

 

        

Important Dates / Reminders 

World book day—4th March 

Book tokens are ready for the children to take home when they 
return after half term. This allows your child £1.00 off a book of 

their choice, either in book shops or at our book fair. 

Half term 

Monday 21st February—Friday 25th February 

House Easter egg hunt—1st April 

More details about this exciting house event will follow after half 
term 

 

 

          

We hope you have a wonderful half term!  

  

 

 

 

           Star of the week  

             Rashford:   Ramzan              Moore:        Zaigham                        Wicks:    Charli 

           Word of the Week:        Pilgrimage    Canopic Jar   Total  

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


